TARGHEE
W ) TURN LANES

US 20, otherwise known as Targhee Pass Highway,
has a rear-end crash pattern west of Denny Creek Road.

The Montana Department of Transportation (MDT) is working to address this issue
through the Targhee Turn Lanes project. Learn more about our plans for
improvement at the Targhee Turn Lanes Open House!

TARGHEE TURN LANES OPEN HOUSE

iy 14,2021 1 47 W ~ STAY IN THE KNOW

Povah Community Center
10 Geyser Street, West Yellowstone
If you cannot make the meeting,
feel free to reach us at our contact
information below.

All are welcome to attend any time between
4 and 7 p.m. No formal presentation will be given.

Project staff will be sharing project plans and want EMAIL: takami@bigskypublicrelations.com
to hear your thoughts, questions and concerns. HOTLINE: 406-207-4484,

Monday - Friday, 9 AM - 5 PM
Per CDC guidelines, COVID-19 prevention measures such -
as social distancing and masks are recommended for VISIT: bitly.com/targheehwy

unvaccinated people.

This document is printed at state expense. Information on the cost of producing this publication may be obtained by contacting the Department of Administration.

The Department of Transportation will make reasonable accommodations for persons with disabilities who wish to
participate in this Targhee Turn Lanes Open House or need an alternative accessible format of this notice. If you require “'S'““ ZEH
an accommodation, contact the Department of Transportation no later than July 9, 2021, to advise us of the nature zero deaths - zero serious injuries
of the accommodation that you need. Please contact Matt Maze, Office of Civil Rights, P.O. Box 201001, Helena, ST A e e
Montana 59620; telephone (406) 444-5416; Montana Relay 711; facsimile (406)444-7243; or e-mail to mmaze@mt.gov. OF TRANSPORTATION



